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Some Entenmann's Little Bites snacks are

being recalled

1 September 2016

Put down the Little Bites. The maker of the snacks
is recalling some varieties of its fudge brownies
and chocolate chip muffins because they may
contain pieces of plastic.

The announcement was made late Wednesday by
Bimbo Bakeries, which owns the Entenmann's
brand. It said the problem stems from a
manufacturing failure at a contract bakery in
lllinois.

The affected products were distributed to stores in
the last two weeks. One injury was reported.

The products include Little Bites Fudge Brownies
5-packs with a "best by" date of Oct. 8 and UPC
code of 7203001342, Little Bites Chocolate Chip
Muffins 5-packs with a "best by" date of Oct. 8 and
UPC code 7203001353 and Little Bites Chocolate

Chip Muffins 10-packs with a "best by" date of Oct.

8 and UPC code 7203002111. The products also
include Little Bites Variety 20-packs with a "best
by" date of Sept. 24 and UPC code 7203001799.

Consumers are being told to dispose of the
product or return it to the retailer for a full refund.

© 2016 The Associated Press. All rights reserved.

APA citation: Some Entenmann's Little Bites snacks are being recalled (2016, September 1) retrieved 23

August 2022 from https://medicalxpress.com/news/2016-09-entenmann-snacks-recalled.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private study or research, no
part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is provided for information purposes only.

1/1



https://medicalxpress.com/tags/packs/
https://medicalxpress.com/tags/date/
https://medicalxpress.com/tags/products/
https://medicalxpress.com/news/2016-09-entenmann-snacks-recalled.html
http://www.tcpdf.org

